
   

 

City Education,  Country Style  

From the Principalõs deské..    

Issue No 27 30/08/2017  

ELLY NEWS  

In this issue: 

¶ Principalôs Report 
 

¶ Parents & Friends 
News 

¶ Art Room News 

¶ Bunnings Visit 
 

School Diary                    

31st AugustðSporting 
School Gymnastics  

1st SeptemberðFathers 
Day/Special Friend Stall 

4th AugustðSporting 
School  Hockey 

13th Septemberð
Marine Discovery     
Centre Excursion       
Years 1 & 2 

13th SeptemberðRebels 
Basketball Club AGM 
7pm EPEE Centre 

15th - 16th September  - 
Elliminyt Primary 
Schools Art Show 

 

Yard Supervision times: 

8:45am-9:00am 

3:30pmð3:45pmðBus 
duty  

 

2017 Term Dates 
Term 3: 17/7ð22/9 
Term 4: 9/10ð22/12 
2018 Term Dates 
Term 1: 30/1ð29/3 

www.ellliminyt.vic.edu.au 
 
135 Slater Street, 
Elliminyt   Vic   3250 
PO BOX 359 
Colac   3250 
 
Phone:  5231 5208 
Fax:  52321943 
  
ellliminyt.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Last week of Winterñbring on 
Spring this Friday!  
 
Book Week! 
Well done to all students who took the time and energy to dress up for Book Week last  
Friday! What a wonderful parade of the vast range of characters we had on Friday to an eager 
crowd of parents and friends! I was delighted to see the creativity and thought that went into 
some of the costumes, and the way our kids were able to talk about the character and the book 
that they were fromñwell done everyone!  
 
Sporting Schools program 
Due to a staff professional learning opportunity, the Sporting Schools Hockey program WILL 
NOT run next MONDAY 4th of September. An additional session will be added to the end of 
the 7 week program to cater for this cancellation.  
Note: no Sporting Schools program will be offered in Term 4.  
 
Bike Education 
Next term our students in Years 3-6 will participate in their Bike Education program, running 
during the first two weeks. Please take the time over the holidays to ensure your childõs bike 
meets the safety checklist and that they have a helmet that complies with Australian Safety 
Standards.  
In order to run the program effectively we require some parent assistance in the afternoon of 
each day, from the 9th of October until the 20th. If you are available, please let us know 
 
Parent Opinion Survey 
Thank you to those who have completed the surveyñour response rate has increased! The 
Department of Education has extended the closing date to September 3rdñso if you still 
havenõt had the chanceñgive it another try! 
 
Fathers Day 
This Sunday is Fathers Day! A day to celebrate and spend time with the significant men in our 
childrenõs lives.  Our amazing P&F group will once again be running a stall on Friday, so 
please send along a few dollars for your child to choose something special. We are very  
grateful to our P&F parents, and our school community for the donations, that allow our kids 
to have this ôindependent shopping experienceõ and the joy of presenting their gift to their 
dad, or significant male. 
 
Supervision 
Please note that included in this newsletter are the times our yard is supervised by staff  
members before and after school. It is a parents obligation to ensure their child is dropped off 
and collected in a timely fashion so that they are not left unsupervised in the yard.  Bus  
travelers are excluded from this.  

 
 
Angela Hall 
Principal 
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 STUDENT AWARDS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prep R  Kendra J for her determination to learn her sight words. Well done!  

Prep S  Billy P for his amazing recount about ôBook Weekõ and for always striving to 

  achieve his personal best.  

  Leon S for being a kind, generous and considerate team member of Prep S.  

1/2G   Olivia -Rose K for her use of punctuation in Writerõs Notebook. 

1/2M   Zaydan M  for doing his per personal best at all times.  

1/2T  Marc K  for working hard during reading and using fantastic expression!  

3B  Zach Q for his attitude towards his learning and for supporting the learning of 

  others.  

3/4G   Toby S for maintaining great focus during task time.  

4/5C   Sarsha F for demonstrating excellent inferring skills during our reading sessions 

  and being a model student in our school community!  

  Arabella M  for taking a more mature approach to her learning, and always   

  doing her ôPersonal Bestó work in all areas of the curriculum.   

5T  Indigo D for working hard in whole group, small group and independent         

  Literacy tasks to improve in Reading and for being honest, even when itõs  

  tough. Great courage Indigo!  

6H  Hermione B for always having such a positive attitude towards school and     

  being a cheerful and energetic class member.  

Science  Tilli H for working hard in Science to describe the differences in spaghetti.  

Sport  Josh C  for completing the fastest time in our gymnastics ninja warrior obstacle 

  course.  

Art  Tiffany K for being a great team member, Tiffany has been generous with her 

  time and expertise.  

Indonesian  Richie G for his great work in Indonesian last week.  

School Values  Nikita J for starting work straight away, for being focused and doing her          

  personal best in writing. Well done.  

  Ashlyn E for being responsible and always working well in class with a great   

  attitude.  
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Canteen  
 

Friday September 1st, 2017 
 

Morning Supervisor: Deb Reynolds 

9:00am:  

Kristy Oborne, Sarah Lawless,  

Melanie Drayton 
 

Afternoon Supervisor: Kerrin Irvine 

12:30pm: Belinda Rocka, Jumola Balogun 

CORRESPONDENCE OVER THIS WEEK 

 
Marine Discovery Centre ð 1/2 students 

 
 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS 
CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ 
Our Fathers Day/Special Friend stall will be held 
this Friday morning. The prices of the gifts will 
range between $1 to $5. 
Please make sure you send a bag with your child/
ren so they can put their purchases in. 
 
Thank you 
Julie Walters 
 

ELLIMINYT PRIMARY SCHOOL 
ART SHOW 

SEPTEMBER 15TH & 16TH, 2017 
This is a great opportunity to celebrate students' art 
that they have been working on all year and also raise 
some money for the school. 
There will also be a silent auction happening during the 
Art Show. 
A few volunteers would be fabulous, just a couple of 
hours to help would be great. 
Please contact the school if you are able 
to assist with the Art Show in any way.  
Thanks in anticipation, 
Caroline McCallum 

WANTED  

Dear Parents & Guardians, 
This term we are doing a teddy stall. We 

would appreciate it if you could kindly 

donate some teddies to us for our stall. 

They will go to good and kind homes. 

Thank you, 

Matilda 4/5C & Jade 5T 

Colac Indoor Tennis & Sports Centre  
 

SOCCER    
Fun high energy game for girls & boys. Two Division 
Competition & Coaching start Monday 4th September. 

TENNIS  Hot Shots   is a fun way to learn how to 

play tennis.   
Coaching Tues & Wed with rally sessions also. 

 

MUMõs PILATES whilst KIDS Play   
 Monday mornings 9.10am $10 

BUNNINGS VISIT  
On Monday 28th August, Eliza from Bunnings come to 

our school and donated gloves, hand shovels, hand rakes 

for our gardening program. 
They also donated plants, such as lettuce, broccoli, spring 

onions, carrots and strawberries. Eliza helped us plant 

them and gave us some tips on gardening.   
We were also given some snail poison, fertiliser, some 

vegetable powder, mulch 

and seaweed treatment. 
We would also like to say a 

big thank you to Bunnings 

Warehouse for their kind 

donations.    

MARINE DISCOVERY CENTREñQUEENSCLIFF 
The year 1 and 2 students will be going on an excursion to the 
Marine discovery Centre in Queenscliff on Wednesday 13th 

September.  
They will be departing at 9am sharp and returning at 3pm. 
Thanks, 

Renee, Jonathan & Maddison  

REBELS BASKETBALL CLUB INC.  -  AGM 
WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 13TH 

7PM EPEE CENTRE 
ALL  INQUIRIES PHONE: 
RENEE 0409 314 456 

BOOKCLUB 

Order forms were sent some last week, all orders and mon-

ey are due in by TOMORROW Thursday 31st August.  

Please mark clearly on the order form is you wish your 

child/ren not to receive the books.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiN4Zbo88bVAhXGTLwKHaFQBj0QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwoolacombe.devon.sch.uk%2Fclasses%2Fyear-2%2Fcartoon-healthy-food%2F&psig=AFQjCNGUxfVhkcO5JnUXC9LwTSeAAgFx3A&u
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjA9ZrM2PjVAhXIE7wKHWPGDfgQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F397653842075794382%2F&psig=AFQjCNFhnAx3Kg73VAnXWrJd-eu1AtvWoA&ust=1503967164438076
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjbs_n21f3VAhVIjJQKHfOuDJoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fotosearch.com%2Fclip-art%2Fcartoon-tools.html&psig=AFQjCNFU5oXQgLQNRdkYksssBVY94i_UZw&ust=150413824283529
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj67frf2_3VAhUJNpQKHY9CBBMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F343399540323118497%2F&psig=AFQjCNFfHOQZuKWipJ072PMO_Vj0s1AAdA&ust=1504139690316851
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj67frf2_3VAhUJNpQKHY9CBBMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F343399540323118497%2F&psig=AFQjCNFfHOQZuKWipJ072PMO_Vj0s1AAdA&ust=1504139690316851
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj41auz6v3VAhWDo5QKHfDZBJcQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dreamstime.com%2Froyalty-free-stock-photos-cartoon-image-art-supplies-image23987428&psig=AFQjCNHtyYwIKAu
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